
On behalf of Abbi Monaghan, her family, and Destination Church, we wish to express 
our sincerest appreciation to the Maple Leaf Marksmen for your “generous donation” to the 
4th Annual “Shoot for Abbi" charity event and supporting Abbi on her road to a cure for 
Cystinosis. 
 
    This year with your help we were able to 
raise $15,684.07 for the Cystinosis 
Research Foundation which was a 38% 
increase over last year’s event. So far, 
together we have raised $41,374 for 
research for this disease. Your generous 
support gives 13 year old Abbi and her 
family courage and hope to continue their 
fight for a cure for this awful disease.  To read more about Abbi, her struggles and a write 
up of the day’s events please visit our website at www.destinationchurch.online/engage/
abbis-story.

 We are already planning and looking forward to Next Year’s “Shoot for Abbi” charity 
shoot on July 11th, 2020. Mark your calendar, spread the word, bring a friend and help us 
eradicate this terrible disease. 

     
     
   

The Monaghan Family

Thank you
MAPLE  LEAF 
MARKSMEN

John Rakich 
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